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Wednesday 17th April 2024 

 
Year 6 SATs Information Meeting for Parents/Carers 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
From 13th – 16th May 2024 your child will be taking part in the ‘End of Key Stage 2 Assessments’ (SATs).  
 
We would like to invite you to an information meeting taking place at 4pm on Thursday 25th April to explain in more 
detail the arrangements for the assessment week and how you can support your child during this time. 
 
The meeting will take place online via Zoom. The details of which are below.  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/9878246256?pwd=SG9nS2ZMc2gycktIaFRPcGY2YzgvZz09&omn=75013306339  
 
Meeting ID: 987 824 6256 
Passcode: LP123 
 
For those who are unable to attend, the presentation will be made available on the school website. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Mr Moran  
Assistant Headteacher  
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